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Mt Buller Stakeholder Consultative Committee 

Key Themes 

Meeting #2 

The following topics were discussed at the meeting on 28 March 2024. 

Mt Buller discussion points 

- New Staff – General Manager – Alan Arthur, commencing on 15 April. He has a diverse 
background across the public and private sector. 

- Winter Transport and Parking arrangements – Several initiatives to improve visitor experience, 
safety and carpark utilisation will be used this year based on feedback from visitors and 
stakeholders.  

- Corn Hill Road – Works will commence on the next stage of repairs after the Snow Season. 

- Service Charges – Confirmed that the total collection from service charges will increase by 5%, 
allocated to properties based on the capital improved value.  

ARV Discussion Points 

- Bushfire Insurance – Recommended changes will require changes to the Standard Alpine Lease, 
which State Government is currently reviewing. 

- Alpine Resorts Strategic Plan – Feedback has been provided by the SCCs which is being 
incorporated into the Strategy where relevant. The Plan will then go to the Minister for approval. 

- Resort Capacity Analysis – ARV is currently in market for a consultant to deliver this project. 

- Alpine Leasing Policy – The stakeholder refrence group has now been established with 
representatives from all the SCCs plus representation from the finance and real 
estate/development sectors. 

- Southern Resorts Dispersal Research Findings – Research was commissioned by ARV to better 
understand the role that the Southern Resorts play as ‘feeders’ to the Northern Resorts, and the 
journey first-time snow visitor take when they progress to skiing/snowboarding.    

 
Next meeting 

Thursday 13 June 2024. 


